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I strongly oppose SB 210.  It is just a disguised attempt to eliminate some people's 

right to vote, including those who may be ill, elderly, living in rural Oregon, people 

with disabilities, and those who may not have or be able to afford a government-

issued ID. Oregon's vote by mail has worked well for many years and has never been 

shown to result in any significant voter fraud any more than having to vote in person. 

I urge you to vote no on SB 210 and do not schedule any further hearings on it. 


